Easter Hat Parade 2024

HAPPY EASTER

Dear parent/cater

It’s that time of the year again!! On Thursday, 28 March, Shellharbour Public School will hold our annual Easter
Hat Parade. All Kindergarten to Year 6 students are invited to participate in our celebration. The parade will take
place under the Graham Tink COLA at 12.30 pm. Parents/carers are most welcome to come and join us for
this special event. The Easter Hat Parade will be followed by a raffle. Further details from our P & C will be sent
out tomorrow regarding the raffle.

During the parade, the students will have the opportunity to showcase the Easter hats that they have made at
home. This process does not have to be an expensive or elaborate project. Supplies such as feathers, Easter
stickers, ribbons and streamers are inexpensive and readily available from numerous discount stores. Please refrain
from using edible items such as chocolate eggs and lollies.

On the morning of the parade, students are asked to drop their Easter hat at their classroom to remain safe until
it is time to display their masterpiece. Students should be dressed in full school uniform.

If you do not want your child to participate in the Easter Hat Parade, please complete the note below and return
it to your child’s teacher by Monday, 25 March. We will make other arrangements for your child during the
middle session.

We would love for you to join us as the students show off their wonderful hats. We hear Mr Bunny is very excited
to be revisiting Shellharbour Public School again this year!

Mrs Allite
Relieving Stage 1 Assistant Principal

Return note only if you DO NOT wish your child to participate in the
Shellharbour Public School 2024 Easter Hat Parade

I DO NOT wish for my child in Class to
participate in the 2024 Easter Hat Parade.

Printed name of parent/caret:

Signature of parent/catet: Date:




